
     

May 8th, 2020 

 
Please note-All upcoming events need to be rescheduled or cancelled due to the Ohio K-12 School Closure extended 

though the end of the 19-20 School Year by Ohio Governor DeWine. If you have questions, please email the contact person 

listed on the flyer in the links below. 

 

 

Dear Colonel Families,  

 

As we navigate through how to exchange school items both ways (from you to us and us to you), safety 

remains at the forefront of our discussions.  While we know the process will be a bit messy and congested, 

we will work tirelessly to make sure you get all of your personal belongings from school.  Our plan is to 

have a three hour window per grade level in the last week of school.  In that window you would drive 

through the lot and get your student’s belongings from a staff member.  While we know some of our 

families have students in multiple grades, we will only have one grade at a time going due to the volume 

of students.  If you can not make it back for your child’s other grade, we will ask you to pull into a spot in 

the lot and we retrieve the other child’s objects from their classroom, and bring it to your car.  If you are 

bringing back items such as library books, instruments, or classroom books we will have designated bins to 

drop those off as well at the same time.  More specific details will come out next week, but we wanted to 

give you a heads up on the process ahead of time.   

 

Also, we are planning a parade day on Thursday, May 21.  We will have staff on campus, safely apart 

throughout the parking lot and you will be able to drive through with your children and say goodbye from 

your cars.  While we will not allow any items to be passed back and forth during this time, we wanted the 

opportunity to see our Colonels one last time before we close out the 2019-2020 school year. 

 

We hope everyone is safe,  

Brian Conners 

 

 

1. Things are changing for the start of the next school year. We will be sharing new policies here in the Colonel’s Corner 

after we update and revise the procedures for paying Instructional Fees and sharing student’s homeroom assignments 

for the upcoming school year. Please make sure you have set up your student’s ProgressBook Account. If you have 

questions regarding your account, please contact the office at 513-922-1485 and leave a message with contact 

information so we can return your call. 

 

2. Click here to view the 2020-2021 School Supply List for COH.  To order school supply kits from our PTA please click 

on the following link to order - https://www.cardinalkits.com/product-category/co-harrison-elementary-school/ 

 

3. 3rd Quarter Report Cards are available to view online. Please check your student’s ProgressBook account under the 

report card tab. We will be checking the absence line regularly during our remote learning period so if you have any 

concerns about report cards or remote learning, please leave a message with your contact information so we can get 

back to you with answers as quickly as we can. Call 513-922-1485 and press “1” for our absence line to leave a 

message. Please include your name, your child’s name, your phone number and an email address as well.  

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-DAHbh1pYzmosv-zYQ7DmqnZv2-z9ZpuYQQhWK2BvBQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.cardinalkits.com/product-category/co-harrison-elementary-school/


 

 

4. Primary contacts (Residential Parent/ Legal Guardian) can add up to 5 additional emails or phone numbers to the 

OneCall Now system by creating an account with mycallnow. Here are the instructions: 

Add Additional Numbers - The student's primary contact can create a My Call Now account to add an addition 5 
email addresses or cell phone numbers to also receive One Call Now alerts and messages. You may do this by going to 
https://www.mycallnow.com and creating an account using the Primary contact's email address and your student's 
ID number.  
* Please note - school district personnel are not able to access phone numbers or email addresses entered on this site, 
only the Primary Contact can make changes to the mycallnow system. 

 

 

5. Click here for a link to Social, emotional, behavioral, and academic resources from the counseling office 

 

6. Registration is now open for Delhi Recreational SAY Soccer for boys and girls ages 3 through 13. Registration and 
more info available at www.delhielitesc.com or email delhielitesports@gmail.com for questions or information 
Lil Tykes & Lollipop (3-4 yr olds): $40, Pre-Passers (5-6 yr olds): $50, Passers through Kickers (6-13 yr 
olds): $60. Click HERE for a link to the informational flyer. 
 

7. Life Touch Spring Pictures and Richie Photo Classroom Photos were scheduled to be delivered during the mandatory 

school closure so have been rescheduled. We will schedule a day and time for families to pick up picture packets in 

May.  

 

8. Barn Hill Preserve Educational Animal Program has been CANCELLED. Optional Merchandise payments made out to 
OHLSD or cash will be returned in an envelope marked with your student’s name, teacher’s name and homeroom 
number. 

 

9. Click here for a link to an important message from our District Nurse regarding the Coronavirus. 

 

10. Specials Information: 

 

Specials teachers are offering some fun optional activities at this time. These activities are 

ungraded and designed to be FUN, Creative, and/or physical activity suggestions to do at 

home.  

 

Art: Mrs.Hettesheimer and Ms. Shorten  

 have a combined google classroom: 

 ART CODE: vrnezyt 

 

Music Mrs. Roeper and Mr. Minnery  

have a combined google classroom . 

 MUSIC CODE: vbxpm3s 

 

Gym: Mrs. Falhaber and Mr. Beisel  have included activities through these Links for phys ed:  

Physical Education will post periodic updates to their Facebook 

page:  www.facebook.com/cohgym  This is a website. Parents do not need a facebook page to 

access. 

 PE Distance Learning Resource   

https://docs.google.com/document/d/12IEqPHUKySTcHNsSRE5sfAXdLKGvlyatrujRKRfsO6I/edit

?usp=sharing 

 

https://www.mycallnow.com/
https://www.mycallnow.com/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1VK15Nt82qnWfgW8zg1zv58jFDCCGz9dyiRu_bZB8Skc/edit?usp=sharing
http://www.delhielitesc.com/
mailto:delhielitesports@gmail.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1i_b6rK-yZShPH4H8fFkKKwhNZJWfMzik/view?usp=sharing
https://www.ohlsd.us/departments/health-room-10/pertussis--coronavirus-42/
http://www.facebook.com/cohgym
https://docs.google.com/document/d/12IEqPHUKySTcHNsSRE5sfAXdLKGvlyatrujRKRfsO6I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/12IEqPHUKySTcHNsSRE5sfAXdLKGvlyatrujRKRfsO6I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/12IEqPHUKySTcHNsSRE5sfAXdLKGvlyatrujRKRfsO6I/edit?usp=sharing


PE Activity Log    

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1xuAuyBcsVaulKEfuaxwWfFyswh_vRtTFXAD-

vor6yuI/edit?usp=sharing 

 

Questions? Contact information for specials teachers: 

shorten_m@ohlsd.org 

Hettesheimer_c@ohlsd.org 

Roeper_j@ohlsd.org 

Minnery_K@ohlsd.org 

Falhaber_a@ohlsd.org 

Beisel_b@ohlsd.org 

 
11. Click here for a link to the OH Little Highlanders Cheer Flyer 

 
12. Click here for a link to a flyer for Trinity Hill Daycare Enrollment Options 

 

13. Oak Hills Youth Athletics (OHYA) Sports Registrations 

Information on ALL sports, registration fees and registration links can be found by going 

to www.ohyouthathletics.org and choosing the sport. 

 

Like us on Facebook – @COHColonels 

 

Follow us on Instagram – COHColonels 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

Mandatory K-12 School Closure extended through May 21st, 2020 per Ohio Gov. Mike DeWine due to COVID-19.  

 

Reminder: A student may only be released during the school day to someone listed as Legal Guardian or an  

Emergency Contact on his/her online EMA. A photo ID is required to pick up a student and also to enter the school 

building for volunteering, meetings, using the restroom, etc. 

Links: 

The 2019-2020 OHLSD School Calendar is available at www.ohlsd.org.  

Click here for a link to the OHLSD Parent Portal 
Click Here for Volunteer Packet with Background Verification Form 
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